
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 19th January 2020 

MONDAY   7.30pm Kingston District Chamber Music Society Concert
 7.30pm Churches Together United Service at St James’s 
TUESDAY 1.10pm Lunchtime Concert – music by Beethoven,   
  Rachmaninov and Gerswin.  Norman Starritt, cello 
  & Peter Bullett, Piano 
 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
THURSDAY 7.00pm Panto Rehearsal 
FRIDAY 2.10pm Dancing Memories 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Glynis Fox – Alzheimer’s Society  
SUNDAY 26th  10.30am Holy Communion led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 3.00pm Afternoon Tea & Chat 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
The Christian Church Worldwide - The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
(18th-25th) 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
A memorial service for Des Hancock will be held here on Friday 7th 
February at 11.00am followed by a light lunch before committal at North 
East Surrey Crematorium. 
 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
The deadline for the February edition is Friday 24th January.  Please send 
any contributions to john.cronin@iii.gmail.com  You can also leave them in 
the editor's pigeon hole in the Welcome Area.   John Cronin 
 

WINGS OF HOPE KNITTERS 
All of your knitting will be in my two cases as I leave for South Africa on 
Friday 24th January. 
I will endeavour to take better photographs this time! 
I will buy the red wool again when I return, which will be on the 9th Feb. 
A big thank you to all and also thank you to Birgit Cowan who has made the 
50 shoe bags for the Teddy Bears to sleep in.   Stella 

The Church collection for 12th January was £477.43 plus an average for 
weekly direct giving of £606.   

 
SITUATIONS VACANT 
We are in need of a pianist for the panto on Saturday 4th April (plus some 
rehearsals).  Please speak to Julia for more information. 
Also, if anyone is able to help with Make Lunch in half term, Wednesday 
19th February, that would be greatly appreciated.    Again, please see Julia. 
 

FILMS WITH FRIENDS 
Next ‘Films with Friends’ is on Monday 20th January (tomorrow!) at the 
home of Andy and Eleanor Roberts, 9 Connaught Road.  10am for a cuppa 
and cake.  Film begins at 10.30am .  All welcome. 
 

SUNDAY ROTA AVAILABILITY 
Please would you let me know your availability for the next Sunday rota for 
February, March and April by Monday 20th January (tomorrow!).  If you 
are interested in serving coffee on a Sunday morning and/or greeting 
people as they arrive please speak to me.  Thank you Sarah Moore 
 

NEW ROTA AND APOLOGY 
The new February to April rota is now available in pigeonholes and 
inboxes.  Please note that last week's draft rota has been COMPLETELY 
REWRITTEN due to a muddle about week numbers.   This means that if you 
put ANYTHING into your diary you will need to check again please.  Hilary 
apologises and Rosie will prepare the rota next time because Hilary can't 
be trusted! 
 
Help is also needed for the following gaps this month: 
TOMORROW Monday 20 January at 12.00 
Tuesday 28 January at 12.00 
Thursday 30 January at 10.00 BOTH SLOTS 
 
Hilary Warner 
Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker 
 

mailto:john.cronin@iii.gmail.com


UNITED SERVICE TOMORROW 7.30PM 
The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity runs from 18th - 25th January and a 
united service will be held at St James's Church tomorrow evening, Monday 
20th January.  From 7.30 to 8.00 there will be a short service based on 
material prepared by the Christian churches in Malta and Gozo.  Then 
between 8.00 and 9.00 you will be free to spend time at a number of 
prayer stations around the church, one of which will be for hospitality, i.e. 
tea and chat.  You are welcome to leave (or arrive) at 8.00 and any time 
thereafter.  Please do attend if you can - it's an opportunity to gather with 
Christians of all denominations and unity is such an important theme in the 
current climate both inside and outside our church families. 
 

All Saints Kingston Topical Lunch, Thursday 23rd January 
Should we all be vegans?  Some people argue this would help save the 
planet, save us money and make us all healthier.  Marilyn Mason (an 
‘ethical omnivore’), chairs this session with Andree Frieze, Green Party 
candidate and vegetarian, plus vegan Emma Waghorn.  Hear the 
arguments and share your views.  Lunch at All Saints’ East End Café from 12 
noon – or bring your own sandwiches.  Starts at 1.00pm, finishes 1.45pm.        
 

 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Mrs Diane Green in memory 
of her Mother, Hilda Keen, and arranged by Pam Bugeya. 

 

 
 

All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tue & Thu 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
 

 

 
 

Sunday 19th January 2020 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
                          10.30am        All Age Worship led by Mr Tim Yu 
  

 
WELCOME 

 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 

 


